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Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area 
UUP Calendar for Summer 2012
Tues. Aug. 7th • Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Javits Room, 
Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP to Corinne at 632-6570)

Save the Date! September 13th at Noon
Make sure you pencil in Thursday September 13th from 12:00 pm to 
1:00 pm on your calendar for the UUP Welcome Back Event at the SAC 
Ballroom A. 

Pet Food Drive July on Campus
More and more families are sharing what little food they have to keep 
their beloved pets or heartbreakingly 
giving up their pets to shelters (see When Pets Go Hungry and Pet 
Food Drive on licares.org).  Join the Stony Brook 
University UUP Community Services Committee during the month of 
July to help feed these beloved members of our families.  
Donations will go to L.I. Cares for distribution throughout their 
member agencies.  

 Anyone interested in collecting pet food in their department to donate, 
please e-mail: Nancy.Gaugler@stonybrook.edu.  
Anyone interested in donating can see the list of volunteer contacts on 
uupsbu.org.  Together we can make a difference!
 Brought to you by the UUP Community Services Committee.

AFT Member Entertainment Discounts
Your International Union American Federation of Teachers can help 
you save on entertainment discounts at 
over 50 theme parks (including Disney!), movie theaters, sightseeing 
tours and more.  
Call 1-800-565-3712 (use ID# 744387769) to access this Union 



Benefit.

*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders. 
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